
Involve the youth you work with to take part in the REDRAW YOUR WORLD Bulletin Board Challenge. 

All participants are eligible for a chance to be featured on Cartoon Network’s social handles on 
World Kindness Day.

STEP 1: SET UP THE BULLETIN BOARD

• Download the “Bulletin Board Printouts”
• Print in color, or as black/white

See website for sample

STEP 2: HELP KIDS CREATE THEIR IDEAS

Encourage everyone to think about how they would “redraw their world without bullying”. 
Ask them to:

Use the “word bubble” templates for youth to enter their responses, or they can use any paper 
of their choosing.

STEP 3: SHARE YOUR BULLETIN BOARD 
During the month of October, share a photo of the completed board on social media 
(Twitter, Instagram or Facebook), using #StopBullyingSpeakUp.

IMPORTANT INFO!

• NO student names should be shown (if names are needed, add them to the back of their response)

• Cartoon Network will feature their favorite bulletin boards on World Kindness Day  
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BULLETIN BOARD CHALLENGE
A GUIDE FOR GROWN UPS

Write a poem Describe in words Draw a picture Take a photograph


